
WWU discussions
Related OAD docs

April 2024



Introduction

• At January’s meeting WWU presented a 
proposal to redact or remove 2 documents 
from public access on the JO Website per the 
attached ->

• 1 of the actions raised was as follows which I 
think is for Tom Stuart (WWU):

• WWU Response:

• Our proposal is that both documents be fully redacted / removed and made available upon request to organisations with a legitimate need for 
the information 

• This is on the basis that:
• Arrangements define System Operator to System Operator processes so there should be no detriment to other companies’ processes by removing the information, especially 

where there are arrangements to share where necessary

• Familiarity with the processes and language / terms gained through access to these documents could support individuals with malicious intent against our networks, 
threatening security 
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